
December 2019 

The Foresight 
 

   Like us on                 

Facebook & Instagram! 

Welcome New 

Members       

 Halston Phelps 

Bruce & Barbra 

Rabedeaux 

Ryan & Caitlyn Eyberg 

JD & Angie Hunter 

Chad & Mandy Hunter 

Chris & Brenda     

Stewart 

Brad & Laney Berry 

Ryan Shore  

Tyson & Dawn Yohe 

Dana & Angela 

DeKeyrel 

Cole & Lupita 

Schreurs 

Rich & Traci  Maynard 

Mike & Faith Sheets 

 

 

 
Happy holidays, everyone –  

December is here, and the year has flown by. The holidays are upon us 
and I’m sure everyone is feeling the frenzy as much as I am. We are in 
full swing here at Geneva and loving every minute of it.   

It’s bittersweet to be writing my final 
newsletter. I have so many memories 
of the holiday season at Geneva. From 
company parties that we have done 
year after year, to the kid’s Christmas 
party and Santa brunch.  Our Geneva 
Christmas parties are always one of my 
favorites. This will be my last one as 
General Manager and it feels strange to 
be honest. I hope you all can come and 
join me on my last Geneva party as an 
employee. It’s always a great time with 
good friends, good food and good     
music. I hope to see you all there. 

I wanted to thank all of you that have 
reached out to me to offer your support 
and well wishes. You have no idea how 
much each email, text, call and card 
that I have received has meant to me. 
It’s almost overwhelming to think of all 
the nice things you all have said. Jerri 
Robison reached out to me and told me 

Tony would be proud of me and well, that’s really all I needed hear. I’m 
an emotional guy and this has been an emotional time for me. I’m       
excited to be a business owner and to right my own ship, but I also know 
I am going to miss this place I have called home for so long.  I could 
ramble on and on, but I just wanted to say THANK YOU from the       
bottom of my heart for everything you all have done for me over the last 
21 years. These memories will last for the rest of my life.    

Happy holidays to everyone… Kate and I are preparing for the holidays 
fast and furiously. We are enjoying our girls and watching them get     
excited about Christmas is awesome. Time really does fly when you’re 
having fun.  I hope you all are enjoying your families this holiday season 
and making memories to last a lifetime.   

 

Cheers and thanks for coming!   

Brian 

 

Please note that we will be on 

Winter Shut Down, January 1st 

through January 13th! 



 

Geneva Members,  

Happy Holidays! I hope that everyone had a fantastic Thanksgiving with 
the ones who mean the most to you. My boyfriend and I had a wonderful 
time with both of our families over the long weekend. Our Christmas tree 
is up and the lights are on our house. I am very excited for the Christmas 
season this year!  

December is always a busy time at the club. To help us better                 
accommodate you and your guests, please give us a call ahead of time to 
let us know that you are coming in to dine with us for the evening, even if 
it is a jingle from the car on your way over. There can be a lot of moving 
parts to one night of service, and while we'd like to think we can handle 

anything thrown our way, we can never be over informed! This December & January, due to 
the large amount of holiday parties, we will only be open for brunch for our Santa Brunch,  
December 8th. We will be sending out more information on when Brunch will begin again 
after our 2 week shut down, January 1st through January 13th. We are sorry for any              
inconvenience.  

Don't miss out on a few of our favorite events for the year, all happening this month!! Our 
kid's Christmas party is upon us already. Come hang out and decorate cookies on Saturday, 
December 7th- don't forget your jammies! December 8th is our annual Santa Brunch. The big 
man himself will be here paying us a visit before he heads back up to the North Pole. Get your 
reservations in as times fill up very quickly! Celebrate the holiday with your Geneva family on 
December 21st at the Dinner Dance. Live music, great food, and fantastic company are always 
a recipe for a successful night! We cannot wait to see you there!! 

As 2019 comes to a close and we welcome a new year, Geneva will also be welcoming a new 
change as our GM, Brian Lee, has decided to take on a new life adventure! As much as we 
will miss having BLee at the club, we are very excited for him. He truly is the heart of this 
building that so many of us call our second home. I have learned so many lessons from Brian, 
both work and life related, that I know I will carry with me for my entire life. It has been a 
pleasure to work with Brian for the past 6 years. Please come out to help us celebrate all of 
Brian's accomplishments on December 27th and thank him for 21 years of greatness!! 

Merry Christmas and Cheers to the New Year!    Molli Lippelgoes 

 

Dining Room Manager Report 
 

Be the first to see all        

scheduled & pop up events     

via email & social media! 

 

December 7th—Kids Christmas  

December 8th —Santa Brunch DATE CHANGE 

December 21st – Christmas Dinner Dance 

2019 Social Calendar 



 

The Christmas season has started, black Friday has come and gone, 
but there are still some awesome deals right here at the Geneva Golf 
Shop.   

Stop in and sign up for our Holiday Raffle. We will have plenty of   
prizes to raffle. Stop out Tuesday Night Dec. 17th from 5:00pm-7:00pm 
for a holiday drink and the Holiday Raffle drawing. Call, text, email or 
better yet stop in to purchase your tickets!  

Ticket Prices: 

1-$10, 3-$20, 5-$30, 10-$50, 15-$75, 25-$100 

 

Holiday Shopping 

“The Golf Shop” is a great place to take care of some holiday shopping. We have even been 
known to offer ideas for those hard to shop for golfers in your family. Stop in and sign up 
for the Santa wish list. This will help your family know what great gifts you have always 
wanted. If you can’t find an item in stock, we will find it for you! Gift cards and certificates 
are always a great way to fill any golfers wish. WE can set up for merchandise or lessons! 

Need gifts for the office? We can help with your corporate/business gifts. We can logo 
shirts, bags, coffee cups, crystal; and almost anything else you can think of. 

Free Gift Wrapping- “The Golf Shop” always provides free gift wrapping on all items     
purchased. 

Free Delivery in Town- If you need your package delivered in town, we will get it done for you! 

We Will Send for You- We will plan to have your package sent by UPS or another carrier service that 
you suggest. 

If you oversee setting up your company’s golf event or social function, I would ask that 
you give us a chance to earn your business.  We can set up your event with as little as four 
people.  I would love to get your event on the club calendar as soon as possible! 

Holiday Travel  

We can help set up your holiday golf travel. Just give us a call and we’ll get you a price quote for most 
great golf destinations.  And maybe some not as well known! 

Shop Hours 

Tuesday – Friday 11:00-4:00 

Most Saturday or Sunday by appointment – Steve – 506-1099 

Holiday Raffle Party Dec. 17th – 5:00pm-7:00pm 

You can always call me on my cell phone if we can be of service! 

We will close “The Golf Shop” for the Holidays on the afternoon of the 20th.  

Wishing all a very Merry and Safe Christmas Season! 

 

Steve & Michelle  

Matt & Nicole 

 

From the Golf Shop 



Sunday Brunch  

This December & January, due to the large 

amount of holiday parties, we will only be open 

for brunch on, December 8th, for our annual Santa 

Brunch. We will be sending out more information 

when Brunch will begin again, after our                  

2 week Winter shut down. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience! 

Geneva Ladies Bridge 

Hostess: Carol Steinmetz 

Date: Friday, December 20th  

Price: $10+tax 

Menu: Ham roast, green bean casserole, cranberry rings and   

peppermint ice cream with a strawberry on top.  

 

Social Events 



 

 

December 5th 

Chicken Alfredo, Garlic Bread, House Salad, Tiramisu  

December 12th 

Ham, Potato Au Gratin, Green Beans, Pumpkin Bars 

December 19th  

Chicken & Noodles, Mash, Caesar Salad, Christmas Cookies 

December 26th  

 

2019 December 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNES-
DAY 

THURS-
DAY 

FRIDAY SATURDAY 

1 

  
 

2 

  

Club Closed 

3 4 5 

  

6 

MCEE 
Luncheon 

7 Kids 

Christmas 
No Member 
Dining Or 
Carry Out 

8 

 Santa 
Brunch 

9 

  
  

Club Closed 

10 

  

11 

  
  
  

12 

  

13 

  
  

  

14 

No Member 
Dining Or 
Carry Out 

15 

  
No Brunch 

16 

  

Club Closed 

17 

33 Club 

18 

  

19 

Geneva 
Board 

Meeting 

20 

Geneva   
Ladies 
Bridge 

21 

Christmas        
Dinner 
Dance 

22 

 
No Brunch 

23  

  
Club Closed 

24 

 
Club Closed 

25  

Club 
Closed 

26 

  

27 

 Celebrating 
Brian Lee 

28 

  

29 

  
No Brunch 

30 

  
Club Closed 

31   

  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

              

 

Geneva Family To Go 



 

 

Brian Lee, General Manager 

Steve Hutton, PGA Golf Professional 

Matt Dail, Asst. Golf Professional 

Don Hassel, Grounds Superintendent  

Clint Calkins, Asst. Superintendent  

Krista DeRiemacker, Office Manager 

Laura Simmons, Executive Chef 

Molli Lippelgoes, Food & Beverage Manager 

Jessica Weikert, Membership Admin.  

& Asst. to General Mgr. 

 

Butch Trumbull, President 

Sue Kistler, Vice President/Membership & Promotion  

Larry Stewart, House 

Gary Schmit, Treasurer 

Mike Eversmeyer, Secretary 

Jason Schillig, Greens & Course  

Jon Nietzel, Golf 

Christina Soltwedel, Social  

Eric Thomsen, Controller   

Geneva 

Staff 

Members 

Geneva 

Board 

Members 



 

Club Information 

Hours of Operation: 
 

Front Office:   

Mon-Fri  8:00am—4:00pm   

Pro Shop:  

Mon   Closed 

Tues-Fri   11:00am— 4:00pm 

Sat. Sun   By Appointment   

Dining Room:  

Tues-Fri   11:30am—1:30pm Lunch  

Tues-Sat    5:30pm—9:00pm Dinner 

Lounge:    

Tues-Sat  Open at 4:00pm  

 

Contact Information: 
Clubhouse:   (563) 263-8942 
Fax:   (563) 263-5326 
Pro Shop:   (563) 262-8894  
Email: geneva@genevacc.com  
Pro Shop: shutton@genevacc.com  
www.genevacc.com 
Created by: Tyler Wentworth 

mailto:geneva@genevacc.com
mailto:gccproshop@genevacc.com
http://www.genevacc.com

